Jeffrey Fischbach

From: Kathy <kathy@highlanddistrictcouncil.org>

Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 12:49 PM

To: Joseph McKeown; Jeffrey Fischbach

Subject: Re: Class N License District Council Form - 645 snelling ave s

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Joseph,

Thankyou for sending, we have the new owners for Rite Liquor and International liquor on the agenda for
the Tuesday, November 19th HDC Development meeting. We are looking forward to meeting the new
business owners. :

Thanks again,
Kathy

Kathy Carruth

Executive Director

Highland District Council

651.695.4005
Kathy@highlanddistrictcouncil.org
www.highlanddistrictcouncil.org

Like Us On Facebook! Highland District Council

From: Joseph McKeown <joseph.mckeown@fcbb.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 12:36 PM

To: Kathy <kathy@highlanddistrictcouncil.org>; Jeffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Fwd: Class N License District Council Form - 645 snelling ave s

Hi Kathy,

Here is the District council form for Rite Liquor. Jeff requested | send this to you as well.
—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Jeffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date: Wed, Nov 6, 2024 at 10:55 AM

Subject: RE: Class N License District Council Form - 645 snelling ave s

To: Joseph McKeown <joseph.mckeown@fcbb.com>

Per our discussion pleased send the attached to Kathy and copy me.

Thanks,

Jeff Fischbach

DSl Inspector Hl

Cityof Saint Paul, Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220



